
School Bus and Daycare Drop-off and Pick-up Location  

(Front of the School) 

The school bus and daycare van drop-off and pick-up location 
will be at the front of the school.   

This area will be closed to drive-thru traffic and parking be-
tween 7:45 AM-8:30 AM and 2:30 PM-3:10 PM. 

Individuals with a disabled parking permit will be permitted to 
enter and park in this area during the above times.  

This area will be open for visitor parking from 8:30 AM-2:30 
PM. 

Any red curbing is a “No Stopping or Parking” location. 

Family Drop-off and Pick-up Location 

When dropping off or picking-up your child at this 
new location please follow these guidelines: 

 Do not double park or stop in the left (red 
curb) OR middle lane.  

 Stop at the curb to the right-side of the loop. 
 To keep cars moving pull ahead as the car(s) 

in front of you exit.  Please use the “Stop, 
Drop-off/Pick-up and Go” method to keep 
cars moving. 

 Have your child enter and exit the car on the 
right side against the yellow curb. 

 Drive slowly and cautiously. Our school zone is 
very congested with students.  

 If you need to enter the building or meet your 
child, please park in the upper parking lot. 

 There will be 2 JES staff members assisting in 
this location during the AM and PM. 

JEFFERSON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  

Parking Locations (Before and After School) 

 Upper Parking Lot:  Feel free to use the upper parking lot       
anytime as there are available parking spaces. 

 State Street & Plum Path:  Please consider parking on 
State Street and either have your child walk on Plum 
Path to State Street to meet you OR you can walk on 
Plum Path to the school, meet your child and walk back to 
your car.  Plum Path is a paved and designated path that 
leads from the back of the school and comes out on State 
Street (see right).  Plum Path is approximately 200 yards in 
length.  We have an adult crossing guard where Plum Path 
comes out onto State Street.  There is a tremendous 
amount of curbed parking, with sidewalks, on both sides of 
State Street.  Several of our students use Plum Path on a 
daily basis.  

 Plum Path 

Please discuss and plan with your child where you will pick them up after school.  A consistent location always works 

the best for your child.  Thank you for your understanding, patience and cooperation as we implement this procedure 

this school year to ensure student safety.  Your assistance is greatly appreciated. 


